December 20, 2012
Mr. Jason M. Baxendale

Director of Gift Planning

The Chicago Community Foundation

111 East Wacker Drive, Suite 1400

Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Baxendale:

The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation, Inc. (Foundation) made grants from the funds donated to the Foundation by the Chicago Community Foundation Mr. and Mrs. Michael Keiser Donor Advised Fund.  We are reporting to you on the grants paid December 13, 2012 according to the grant expenditure requirements.  See the attached listing which shows the detail of $1,337,000 in grants.
Thank you for your support of the work carried on by the Foundation.

Very truly yours,

Michael W. Grebe
MWG/ye
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